
 

REPORT TO THE COMMUNITY AND CULTURAL AFFAIRS COMMISSION 

 
            
   

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Re-open and extend the application period for the Utility and Traffic Control Boxes and 
Mural Programs though February 28, 2019. 
 
BACKGROUND / DISCUSSION: 
Call for Artists for the Utility and Traffic Control Box and Mural programs were opened during 
the following periods: 
 

• Utility and Traffic Control Box Program - August 17 through September 17, 2018 

• Mural Program - September 17 through October 17, 2018 
 
Artists and the public have indicated that one month is not enough time to prepare the 
applications. 
 
The Commission is being asked to re-open the application period for both programs and extend 
it over a three month time period through February 28, 2019.  Once that time period is complete, 
the Commission can evaluate and decide to extend it further. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
None at present.  The only funds that would be used would be from the Art in Public Places 
budget should applications be received. 
 
EXHIBITS: 
None. 
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